
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 have earned their 60 class credit reward and have chosen to have a gadget afternoon on Friday 25th 

May 2018.  

 

As such, the children may bring in one hand-held electronics games device to play with, or they may bring 

in a board game if they prefer to.  Please note that anything they bring in should be clearly labelled 

(including games) and that they are responsible for the items that they bring.  

In addition to this please note that mobile phones are not permitted for this session. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss H Johnson   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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